
From: Holm, Sam <SamHolm@packagingcorp.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 5:27 PM 
To: Charlie Dietrich <charlied@basindisposal.com> 
Cc: Andy Foxx <andyf@basindisposal.com>; Kris May <kris@basindisposal.com> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] OCC - Basin Disposal 

I will get this organized for tomorrow 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Mar 15, 2021, at 7:00 AM, Charlie Dietrich <charlied@basindisposal.com> wrote: 

Good morning! 
We wanted to provide an update on where we are at with the haul, in regards to what was originally 
discussed and see if we can get some help on an issue that we are having. 
As of Saturday we have provided the site with 19 twenty-yard drop boxes. The two (over the requested 
17) were done to assist in the current problem. The issue is that the material coming out of the plant has
too much water in it. Andy, our Route Manager, has been in constant contact with Kacey about our
concerns. Is it possible to get the same group of folks together that showed us around the plant a month
back together this morning with Andy to go over our concerns and look at the material on site together?
I appreciate your help with this!
Thanks,
Charlie Dietrich
PO Box 3850
Pasco, WA 99302-3850
Ph. 509-542-4959
Cell 360-635-8995
Fax 509-547-8617
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